
                  Weekly Bulletin 

5.4.19 

Please click on this link to open the Homework Page on the School Website https://www.crossflatts.bradford.sch.uk/website/homework_1/173642 

Year Group What we need to know: What we need to bring: 

Whole School 
 
 
 

Well done to our 2 netball teams for their 
achievements at last week’s tournament. 
Reminder to our 2 Tag Rugby teams - after 
school on Monday 8th at Beckfoot School. Good 
Luck everyone. Miss T 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Nursery   

Reception 
 
 
 

School milk – if your child turns 5 next term they 
will not be entitled to Free School Milk. If you 
require your child to receive milk please check 
the website on how to order and pay through FP 
school milk company. 
 
 

A plea for any gravel/soil/rubble 
needed to fill the bottom of tyres. If 
you have anything please give to the 
class teachers. We would like to plant 
up our tyres with herbs. 

Year 1 
 
 
 

Thank you so much to all our wonderful 
Grandparents, aunties, uncles and neighbours 
that came to our afternoon tea. It was fantastic 
to see so many of you - Thanks 
 
Please continue to practise all phonics flashcards 
sent out this half term - Thanks 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Well done for all the wonderful 
homework – you are Stars! 

Year 2 
 
 
 

Your child will be bringing home a times tables 
Rockstars login this week. Children can use this 
to log in and practise their times tables. Thank 
you! 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Well done for all the wonderful 
homework – you are Stars! 

https://www.crossflatts.bradford.sch.uk/website/homework_1/173642


 
 
 

Year 3 
 
 
 

Year 3 PE will be on Monday 8th April – Full PE 
kits please. 
 
Keep practising TT Rockstars!! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Year 4 
 
 
 

Tuesday 9th April 5-5.30pm – Windermere 
parent information evening 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

Year 5 
 

Northumberland Residential on Wednesday. We 
are meeting at 8.30am in the gym to leave 
promptly at 9am 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Year 6 
 
 
 

   



 

Thank you for all of your Support this week. Our 
Easter fundraising has been a roaring success! 
 
 

 

 


